
 

 

WIL/SEC/2020                                                                                            October 29, 2020 

 

To 

Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 

Department of Corporate Services, 

SP. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 

 Mumbai – 400 001 

(Scrip Code-514162) 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 

ListingCompliance Department 

Exchange Plaza, Bandra-Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (E), Mumbai – 400 051 

(Symbol: WELSPUNIND, Series BE) 

 

Re: Regulation 33 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 

Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

Unaudited financial results for the quarter ended September 30, 2020 for the 

financial year 2020-21, Limited review report and press release 

 

Please find enclosed the unaudited financial results of the Company, on consolidated as well as 

standalone basis, for the quarter ended September 30, 2020 for the financial year 2020-21, as 

reviewed by the Audit Committee and approved by the Board of Directors of the Company at 

their respective meetings held today i.e. October 29, 2020.  

 

Further, the Limited Review Reports of the Auditors of the Company on the unaudited financial 

results of the Company (both on consolidated and standalone basis) and the text of the press 

communication, which is being released simultaneously to the media, are also attached. 

 

With reference to our letter dated September 30, 2020 please note the trading window for dealing 

in the securities of the Company by the Insiders, as defined under the SEBI (Prohibition of 

Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 shall re-open from Sunday, November 01, 2020. 

 

Please take the same on your record. 

 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For Welspun India Limited 

                                                 
Shashikant Thorat  

Company Secretary 

FCS – 6505 


